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The FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION announces Fay Telephone 

Workshops to be held at the specified dates, times and locations 

listed below, to which all interested persons are invited: 
Thursday, October 19, 2 0 0 0 ,  ~ : O O  a.m. - 1 : o o  p.m.f orland0 City, 

Council Chambers, 2nd Floor, 400 S .  Orange ~venuel Orlando' 

Florida, Friday, October 2 0 ,  2000, ~ : O O  a.m. - 1 : O O  p.m*, Broward 

County Governmental Center, Commission Chambers, Room 422, 1 1 5  s .  

Andrews Avenue, Ft. Lauderdale, Florida and Tuesday, October 24, 

2000, 9:00 a.m. - 1:OO p.m., Jacksonville City Hall Annex Building, 
The Chamber, 15th Floor, 220 East Bay Street, Jacksonville, Florida 

PURPOSE: The purpose of these pay telephone workshops is to study 

the relationship between pay telephones and public safety. Any 

person requiring some accommodation at these workshops because of 

a physical impairment should call the Division of Records and 

Reporting at (850)413-6770 at least 48  hours prior to the workshop. 

Any Person who is hearing or speech impaired should contact the 

C~mmission by using the Florida Relay Service, which can be reached 

at 1-800-955-8771 (TDD). 


